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Hello 
  
Happy New Year!  
  
Thank you to everyone who has been helping us gather local queries and concerns 
about the roll out of the Covid Vaccination programme in Norfolk and Waveney. The 
latest version of the myth buster is now available on our 
website https://www.norfolkandwaveneyccg.nhs.uk/covid-19-vaccination-
programme.  Please promote this on your networks and with people you support. 
  
As the situation is currently changing so rapidly, we will aim to keep updating the 
myth buster and other information on our webpage, so please check back for regular 
updates and continue to let us know of any concerns and issues that you think 
should be included.  
  
We are also working on easy read and different language versions which we will 
upload to the webpage as soon as they are ready, and our website uses 
Browsealoud software to help make our information more accessible. 
  
Thank you once again for all your help and support. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Rebecca Champion and Oliver Cruickshank 
Engagement Managers | Norfolk and Waveney CCG  
nwccg.haveyoursay@nhs.net | www.norfolkandwaveneyccg.nhs.uk 
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